GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL DIMAPUR GOVT.COLLEGE

DIMAPUR : NAGALAND
NO. DC/ESTT-4/2010-11/ Dated: Dimapur the 30th May 2024

NOTICE

It is hereby notified to all the B.A. & B.Com. 1st
Semester Students that there will be an Orientation

programme on 5th June 2024 at 09:30 A.M. in the
College Auditorium.

So attendance is mandatory in the Orientation
Programme.

The Classes will resume from 06th June 2024.

\ —
(Prof. SANJAY SHARMA)

Principal
Dimapur Government College
Dimapur : Nagaland




